
I support SB 513. It is vitally important for our children to know the rights they have as American citizens and the duties they have to 
participate in the political arena if they so desire. Many people, myself included, did not receive adequate education in this area and 
are just now learning about their rights under the Constitution and Bill of Rights. it is important that up and coming voters know how 
important their voice can be and how to use it to impact their communities and their world. I support SB 513.


